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Heritage Vaughan Committee Report

  

DATE: Wednesday, February 19, 2025     WARD(S):  ALL    
 

TITLE: PROPERTIES IN 2024 BROUGHT FORWARD FOR 

CONSIDERATION OF LISTING/DELISTING OR 

DESIGNATION/DEDESIGNATION UNDER THE ONTARIO 

HERITAGE ACT 
 

FROM: 
Vince Musacchio, Interim Deputy City Manager, Planning, Growth Management and 

Housing Delivery  

 

ACTION: FOR INFORMATION  

 

Purpose 
To inform the Heritage Vaughan Committee of the properties within the City of Vaughan 

that were brought forward for Listing/De-listing or Designation/De-designation under the 

Ontario Heritage Act in 2024. 

 

 
 

Recommendation 
1. That this Report be received as information. 

 

Background 

At the November 27, 2024, Heritage Vaughan Committee (HVC) meeting, the 

Committee adopted a motion requesting staff to prepare semi-annual reports of the 

properties that were brought forward for consideration of Listing/Delisting or 

Designation/Dedesignation under the Ontario Heritage Act. 

 

 

Report Highlights 
 A summary of the properties that were brought forward to the Heritage 

Vaughan Committee in 2024 for consideration under the Ontario Heritage Act. 
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Previous Reports/Authority 

At the November 27, 2024, HVC meeting, the Committee recommended that staff 
provide a semi-annual report for information to the Committee listing all properties in the 
City of Vaughan that were designated by the Heritage Vaughan Committee and that 
were successfully appealed. 

 

Analysis and Options 

As per the Committee’s request, Cultural Heritage Staff have prepared a spreadsheet 

detailing all the properties that were brought forward in 2024 for Listing/De-listing and/or 

Designation/De-designation in 2024 under the Ontario Heritage Act (Attachment 1). In 

total, 49 properties were brought forward to the HVC for consideration. Of those 

properties, the following Council decisions were made: 

 26 properties were Designated 

 8 properties were Listed 

 3 properties were deferred indefinitely  

 1 property was pulled 

 6 properties were De-listed or De-designated 

 5 properties were withdrawn 

 

Financial Impact 

N/A 

 

Operational Impact 

N/A 

 

Broader Regional Impacts/Considerations 

N/A 

 

Conclusion 

In response to the HVC’s request to have staff prepare a compilation of the properties 

within the City of Vaughan that were recommended for Listing/De-listing or 

Designation/De-designation under the Ontario Heritage Act, a total of 49 properties 

were brought forward in 2024. 

 

For more information, please contact: Vanessa Lio, Heritage Specialist, 8152. 
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Attachment 

1. Properties in 2024 Brought Forward for Consideration Under the Ontario 

Heritage Act. 

 

Prepared by 

Vanessa Lio, Heritage Specialist, Cultural Heritage Program, Policy Planning and 

Special Programs, ext. 8152. 

Shawn Persaud, Senior Manager, Policy Planning and Special Programs, ext. 8104. 
Christina Bruce, Director, Policy Planning and Special Programs, ext. 8231. 
 


